
March 17, 2023 

Via UTC Web Portal

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation 
621 Woodland Square Loop Southeast 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: UT-230043 - FCC Broadband Data Collection 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-130(1)(g), attached is a copy of the information that was 
electronically submitted to the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) for the Broadband 
Data Collection.  The information is for the data period ending December 21, 2022 and was 
submitted through the FCC's Broadband Data Collection portal.  

The enclosed location data includes Study Area Code 803703 & 833864, and we are 
requesting confidentiality under WAC 480-07-160 for the attached information due to the fact 
that disclosure could cause financial harm to the Company.   

Should you have any questions regarding this submission, please contact me directly at 
(360) 832-4130 or danielle.clausen@rainierconnect.net.

Sincerely, 

Danielle Clausen 

Enclosure:
230043 Mashell Telecom, Inc. Available Location Data BDC Confidential.xlsx
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